
 

 

13
th

 July  2018 Newsletter 

Jonah-A Fishy Tail 

   

What a summery treat had by all. The children performed amazingly to two packed out audiences. We are very proud of their 
hard work and dedication to produce such a super performance. We have received lots of lovely feedback from audience 
members, both relatives and friends of the school.  

Leaver Service-Friday 20th July at 9.15am 
The Leaver Service takes place next Friday 20

th
 July at 9.15am. Everyone is welcome. The whole school  will  take part and the 

children are practising even more songs which we hope will  be a fitting way to say goodbye to our lovely Year 4s. 
*PLEASE ENSURE CHILDREN WEAR FULL SCHOOLUNIFORM FOR THE LEAVER SERVICE-NO FOREST SCHOOL  

DUE TO PICNIC AND GAMES ON THE FIELD* 
 
 

Picnic-Friday 20
th

 July 12-1.30pm 
We will  be eating our lunch on the field on the last day of term (weather permitting). Parents and siblings are very welcome to 
join us. Please bring a rug and your own picnic. 
As usual, lunch will be provided for those children who order a school dinner. Children who usually bring packed lunch should 

stil l  do so. 
The children will  return to classes at approximately 1.,30pm and can be collected at the usual time of 3.05pm.  
If you would prefer to take your child home after the picnic then please inform a member of staff on the day. 
 

If your child would like a school lunch instead of a usual packed lunch then we will  need to know by Tuesday for the catering  
staff. The cost would be £2.30. 
 

Reports 
Your child’s school report has been sent home today, please check book bags. There is a loose sheet included for you to fi l l  in 
and return to school. We always welcome feedback from parents. 
 

School improvements 
We are delighted that the rear exterior of the school will  be decorated during the fir st week of the summer holidays. 
 

Also, we are very excited that Simon Wood (Callum’s Dad) has agreed to landscape the allotment area so we can have an 
outdoor learning space. The works should take place during the summer holidays. If anyone would like to v olunteer to help 
maintain the space, please let me know! 
 

Wall Village Fete-Saturday 21st July 
Every year we are invited by Canon Christine to sing at Wall Fete. We would love it if as many children as possible could come to 
the church on the Green at 2.25pm to sing a selection of songs from Jonah-A Fishy Tail. Children receive juice and a biscuit 
afterwards and I know that the vil lagers really appreciate our involvement. 

 



FRIENDS 
Thank you to Louise and the Friends who organised the raffle for the summer production. An amazing £183 was raised so thank 

you to all  those who bought tickets or donated prizes. 
 
FRIENDS ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thank you to those who attended the AGM last Thursday. The following decisions were made:-  

Vicky (Maya’s mum) is now Chairperson. 
Louise (Tristan’s mum) will  be Treasurer  
Tom Schatzberger is now Secretary  
 

The Friends would like to thank Gwyn and Liane for the many years of helping out at numerous events and raising valuable funds 
for our children. 
 
Ice lolly- Fridays 3pm  
TODAY IS THE LAST ICE LOLLY FRIDAY!!! 

         
 
Clubs information  
OUTDOOR ADVENTURE CLUB HAS FINISHED COMPLETELY (FROM SEPTEMBER MONDAY WILL BE A SPORTS CLUB) 

MESSY CHURCH HAS FINISHED FOR THE YEAR (STARTS BACK IN SEPTEMBER) 
ZUMBA HAS FINISHED FOR THE YEAR (STARTS BACK IN SEPTEMBER) 
*NO CLUBS IN THE LAST WEEK OF TERM* 
All clubs will  begin on the second week back after the summer holidays  
Letters with permission slips will be sent out on the first day of term. 
 

SWIMMING 
SWIMMING HAS FINISHED FOR THIS TERM 
WE WILL BE SWIMMING IN SEPTEMBER. LETTERS WILL BE SENT OUT ON THE FIRST DAY BACK. 
 

  
Other dates for your diary.   
*NO CLUBS DURING LAST WEEK OF TERM* 
Monday 16

th
-Wednesday 18

th
 July: Year 4 Residential -Broomley Grange 

 
Thursday 19

th
 July: Y4 water fight 

 

Friday 20
th

 July: Leaver Service 9.15am –THIS EVENT IS FOR ALL PARENTS (NOT JUST THOSE WITH Y4 CHILDREN) 
Picnic lunch-parents and siblings welcome to join us on the field 12-1.30PM (WEATHER PERMITTING) 

  Break up for summer 3.05pm 
 

Saturday 21
st

 July: Wall Vil lage Fete-Children invited to sing (2.30pm)-meet at the church 2.25pm 
 
Monday 3

rd
 September: Teacher Day 

Tuesday 4
th

 September: School starts 

 
 
 

With very best wishes and thank you for your continued support. 
Jude Long 
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